NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division
Cabinet Secretary

8/23/2004

Dominion Exploration & Production, Inc
PO Box 370

Carlsbad, NM 88220

Re: Geronimo 33 State Com #1

Dear Mr Simer: d@ - OI 5.' 5[ OL/L/

I have received the C-103 you referred to in our phone conversation, however since Atlantic Richfield Company no
longer exists and they did not submit the paperwork (C-104) to establish them as the operator of record, your
company is still the operator of this well.

I am enclosing a copy of the last submitted C-104(b) we have received, naming your company as the new operator.

Singerely,

Gerry Guy
Deputy Field Inspector
District Il — Artesia

Enclosures: 1
C-104b (Change of operator)

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive * Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462 * http://www.cmnrd.state.nm.us




. . . ﬁ§ . o
e, ot e A Dominion’
August 13, 2004
RECEIVED
Oil Conservation Division AUG 1 6 2004

District Il

Attn: Gerry Guye

1301 West Grand Ave.
Artesia, New Mexico 88211

PRDARTEQ) A

Re: GERONIMO 33 STATE COM 001

Dear Mr. Guye,

| received the inactive well - notice of violation for Geronimo 33 State Com 001. |
have attached a copy of Form C-103, which was received and approved by your
office on September 25, 2000. As of September 19, 2000, Atlantic Richfield
Company took over the well.

| hope this addresses this issue in its entirety. Please call our office at
(505) 885-1313 if you have any questions.

Regards,

Lo domir

Gene Simer
District Operations Manager

Enclosures:; 2

Notice of Violation — Inactive Well
Form C-103



